tl\Manitoba
Hydro

July 17, 2018

Ms. Sheri Young

Secretary of the National Energy Board
Suite 210, 517 Tenth Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta

T2R 0A8

Dear Ms. Young:

RE: APPLICATION FOR AUTHORIZATIONS RELATED TO THE MMTP
NEB FILE NO. OF-Fac-IPL-M180-2015-01 02
Hearing Order EH-001-2017
MANITOBA HYDRO SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO NEB-IR5-5.17

On May 17, 2018, the National Energy Board indicated it required further information
regarding the MMTP and issued Information Request No. 5. Manitoba Hydro's Responses to
that Information Request were filed on May 24th, 2018, and included a commitment under
NEB-IR5-5.17 to report outstanding pre-construction surveys. Please find attached the
outstanding preconstruction survey reports. Please note that no information gained from
these survey results required any changes to mitigation measures or updates to the
Construction Environmental Protection Plan.

Pursuant to section 9(8) of the National Energy Board Rules of Practice and Procedure, 1995
(SOR/95-208), a hard copy of Manitoba Hydro’s filing in the above-referenced matter will
follow.

Sincerely,

90«/100(7 Ma/\f

JANET MAYOR
Legal Counsel

Attach.
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